
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Mayor and Town Council 

 

FROM: Council Committee: Jess Anderson, Allen Buansi, and Tai Huynh 

 

SUBJECT: Recommendation for the Town Attorney Assessment Center vacancies 

 

DATE: MAY 21, 2020 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: The Council Committee met on May 21, 2020 and by a unanimous vote made 

the following recommendation(s) to the Town Council for consideration: 

 

• Lily Farel, Appointment, Community Assessor 

• Phillip Lyons, Appointment, Community Assessor 

• Annetta Streater, Appointment, Community Assessor 

• Joseph Capowski, Appointment, Community Assessor - Alternate 

• Nancy Campbell McCormick, Appointment, Community Assessor - Alternate 

 

 

 

Note: Communications and Public Affairs notes that the Council Committee reviewed the following 

applications: Joseph Capowski, Robert Epting, Lily Farel, Ed Harrison, Phillip Lyons, Nancy Campbell-

McCormick, Annetta Streater, and Wendy Whitener.nd 


